FIRE ALARM TESTING

79 RICHMOND STREET EAST-76
RE: LOMBARD STREET

MONTHLY TESTING OF FIRE ALARM SYSTEM

WILL BE CONDUCTED ON:

DECEMBER 5 2023
BETWEEN 9AM-5PM

~N

THE FIRE ALARM WILL RING INTERMITTENTLY

IF THERE IS A REAL EMERGENCY THE ALARMS WILL SOUND CONTINUQUSLY,
PLEASE FOLLOW YOUR EXIT PROCEDURES IF SUCH AN EVENT OCCURS.

ON BEHALF OF MANAGEMENT WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION.



